STATE OF MAINE
BOARD OF NURSING
158 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE
04333-0158

MYRA A, BROADWAY, 4.D., M8, R-N.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

JOHN ELIAS BALDACCI
GOVERNOR

CERTIFIED MAIL 7004 2830 0001 1608 9931

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

May 16, 2007

Mark Peter Paguetie
4 Scamman Street # 19-155
Saco, ME 04072

NOTICE OF DENIAL

Dear Mr. Paquette:

At its December 12, 2006 meeting, the Maine State Board of Nursing (“the Board”)
considered your application for licensure as a Licensed Practical Nurse in the State of
Maine. The Board reviewed your application, (marked as Exhibit A), correspondence
from the Board dated November 16, 2006, and cotrespondence from the California Board
of Vocational Nursing and Psychiatric Technicians dated November 27, 2006, with
enclosures indicating the California Board’s disciplinary actions (Exhibit B). The Board
DENIED your application for licensure for the following reason(s):

1. In Section III, of the application, you were requested to disclose whether
you ever held a license to practice nursing in any other state,

a. You failed to disclose that you were licensed as a nurse in the
State of California from June 26, 1990 to July 31, 2004. Exhibit A
and B.

2. In Section V. of the application, you were requested to disclose whether
any board of nursing ever fined, warned, censured, or reprimanded you,
and, whether you have had a nursing license placed on probation, denied,
suspended or revoked in any state.

a. You answered “No” to both questions. Youfailed to disclose
your nursing license in the state of California was revoked, effective
October 13, 2004 and, that you were assessed an administrative fine
in the amount of $2,500.00. Exhibit A and B.
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Pursuant to 32 M.R.S.A, § 2105-A (2) (A). The Maine Board may refuse to issue a
nursing license to an individual who has engaged in “the practice of fraud or deceit

in obtaining a license. . ..”

You may appeal this decision and reQueSt a formal hearing before the Board by filing a
written request within 30 days of receipt of this denial

If you have any questions please contact Myra A. Broadway, J.D., M.S., R.N. at
287-1133,

Sincerely,

w/f/gfg;ﬁw@%ﬁ.

Myra A, Broadway, J.D., M.S., R.N.
Executive Director

pe: Jack Richards, Assistant Attorney General




